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Testimony for JUD on Jan 31, 2013 14:05PM in Conference Room 325
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. The Humane Society of the
Inga Gibson US-Hawaii Support No

Comments: Chair Rhoads and Members of the House Committee on Judiciary, The Humane Society
of the United States supports HB148, to increase penalties for the killing or injuring of a law
enforcement canine, and any efforts to hold those who are unnecessarily cruel to animals, more
accountable for their actions. Furthermore, both law enforcement and military working dogs are
critical to crime prevention and deserve such protection. Thank you, Inga Gibson Hawaii State
Director The Humane Society of the United States

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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